
Subject: Request Graffiti Removal LaBrea/Romaine Cemex
From: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: 02/08/2016 11:41 AM
To: Los Angeles Beautification Team
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, John Irigoyen <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>

Dear Sharyn:

Please have your team schedule to remove graffiti at the following location:

1.  Cemex  at Romaine and LaBrea  - the graffit is located on Romaine North East Corner

I have attached a photo for your information.

Thank you 

Lisa Schechter
Hollywood Media District
Executive Director


